
 

 

7. Want to know more about local birds – do a 
“Birding Walk” with Chris Barnes 

Do you like birds but are no good at naming the ones you see around you?   

Are you frustrated at hearing birds but not being able to name them? 

Local resident and keen birder, Chris Barnes, is happy to share his knowledge on a local walk 
lasting about one and a half to two hours.  He will also be able to help you identify birds from 
their calls using a mobile phone App. 

He is offering two possible dates, Sunday 7th and Sunday 28th April starting at 10 am.  Venue to 
be decided.  

For obvious reasons, the group will have to be small, may be up to six people.    

So, if you are interested please contact Chris on 07897 225895 or email 
chrisb288@tiscali.co.uk  to be sure of getting a place. 

 

 

Did you take part in the RSPB’s Big Garden Birdwatch  (26-28 January, 
2024) ? 
If so, please send your results to Elaine Brittan or Pat Ward.  We will look 
at the results to start getting an idea of the bird variety in MuW; not 
exactly scientific but it’s a start! 
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